

Feb. 15, 2011

MARSHAIL & STERING UPSTATE INC.

Bervices

One Education Drive Garden City, NY 11530-6793 516.572.7501

www.ncc.edu

Ms. Lorraine Emerick
Manager
Operations & Insurance Services
Marshall & Sterling Upstate, Inc.
300 Route 23B
Leeds, NY 12451

Dear Ms. Emerick:

Thank you so much for all that you have done to make our *Distracted Driving Campaign* at Nassau Community College a huge success. By sending flyers and posters and suggesting that we incorporate Oprah's No Phone Zone Campaign Pledge to the campaign, you made significant contributions to it. Thank you, as well, for supporting our campaign efforts by providing giveaway items such as gift cards, pens and hand sanitizers.

Your willingness to drive such a long distance to and from our campus today is greatly appreciated. We also appreciate your bringing in Joseph Maselli and Ken Gray to help with the campaign, as well. Joe's presentation at the Campus Services Committee meeting was outstanding.

Once again, on behalf of the Campus Services Committee and the Student Government Association at NCC, thank you for all of your help with our campaign. Marshall and Sterling should be extremely proud to have such caring and dedicated professionals working as part of their team.

Sincerely,

Laurie Joseph

Job Placement Counselor/Associate Professor Student Personnel Services Department Nassau Community College 1 Education Drive Garden City, NY 11530

516-572-7132 (phone) 516-572-7820 (fax)





One Education Drive Garden City, NY 11530-6793

516.572.7501 www.ncc.edu

Feb. 15, 2011

Mr. Ken Grey President and Branch Manager Marshall & Sterling Upstate, Inc. 300 Route 23B Leeds, NY 12451

Dear Mr. Grey:

Thank you so much for all that you have done to make our *Distracted Driving Campaign* at Nassau Community College a huge success. You, along with your team (Lorraine Emerick and Joseph Maselli) did so much for us by designing the flyers and supplying with plenty of them. Thank you also for bringing so many giveaway items with you, the gift cards, pens and hand sanitizers. Lorraine's planning efforts were remarkable and Joe's presentation at the Campus Services Committee meeting was so well-received.

When you spoke with our students at the information tables, you were not only helping to spread the word about distracted driving, but you also contributed to preventing accidents and saving lives. Your willingness to drive such a long distance to and from our campus today is greatly appreciated.

Once again, on behalf of the Campus Services Committee and the Student Government Association at NCC, thank you for all of your support and help with our campaign. Marshall and Sterling should be extremely proud to have such caring and dedicated professionals working on their team.

Sincerely,

Laurie Joseph

Job Placement Counselor/Associate Professor

Student Personnel Services Department

Nassau Community College

1 Education Drive

Garden City, NY 11530

516-572-7132 (phone)

516-572-7820 (fax)



One Education Drive Garden City, NY 11530-6793

516.572.7501

www.ncc.edu

Mr. Joseph Maselli Marshall & Sterling Upstate, Inc. 300 Route 23B Leeds, NY 12451

Dear Mr. Maselli:

Thank you so much for all that you have done to make our *Distracted Driving Campaign* at Nassau Community College a huge success. Your presentation at the Campus Services Committee meeting was outstanding, as you were well-prepared and possess dynamic public speaker abilities. You shared numerous important statistics and presented a very vivid and dramatic first-hand accounts which were very moving. One of our committee members has already asked me if you could come back to campus again for another similar presentation.

Thank you for bringing so many giveaway items with you, such as gift cards, pens and hand sanitizers, and for helping out with the information table coverage slong with Lorraine Emerick and Ken Grey. Your willingness to drive such a long distance to and from our campus today is greatly appreciated.

Once again, on behalf of the Campus Services Committee and the Student Government Association at NCC, thank you for all of your help with our campaign. Marshall and Sterling should be extremely proud to have such caring and dedicated professionals working as part of their team.

Sincerely,

Laurie Joseph

Job Placement Counselor/Associate Professor

Student Personnel Services Department

Nassau Community College

1 Education Drive

Garden City, NY 11530

516-572-7132 (phone)

516-572-7820 (fax)